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To whom it may concern. I have only recently become aware of proposed major changes. To experienced senior
clinicians like myself, the idea of health insurers providers administering US style managed care is anathema.
Crazy stuff that has not been publicly debated and scrutinised. Please reject this submission. Regards, Dr
Michael Boykett.
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